
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

We believe in the limitless capacity for everyone to achieve great things 

King Henry VIII 3-19 School 
Ysgol 3-19 Brenin Harri’r VIII 
Headteacher: Mr J R Watson 
Website: kinghenryviii3to19school.co.uk 
Email: kinghenryviii319@schoolsedu.org.uk 
Primary site 
Llywnu Lane, Abergavenny, NP7 6AR 
Phone: 01873 735010 
Secondary site 
Old Hereford Road, Abergavenny, NP7 6EP 
Phone: 01873 735373 

Thursday 9th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers / Annwyl Rieni a gofalwyr, 
 
Re: Communication 
 
It is extremely important to us that we work in close partnership with our families. We 
understand that excellent communication between home and school is key to success. It 
underpins positive wellbeing for all. We strive to make contacting the school as easy as 
possible. 
 
Please see attached key information about how to contact the school. This is also available on 
our website and by clicking here. This includes where to find information in response to various 
questions you may have. 
 
Many thanks for your positivity and support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely / Yn gywir, 

 
Mr J. Watson 
Headteacher 

 

 

         

 

 

https://www.kinghenryviii3to19school.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=118&type=pdf

